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Attendance 
 

Congratulations to Year 3 for having the best attendance during this week at an amazing 99.0%. 
Overall school attendance stands 95.1% this week, which below the National average of 96.4%. 

 

  
 
 
 
 

We have purchased new books for school for the class with the highest attendance each week; they can 
collect a brand new fiction book from Mrs Yates for their class library.  

I wonder whose library will grow the quickest… 
 

Celebration Assembly 
 
Today, we held our Celebration Assembly with Years 4, 5 and 6 coming together to share the successes 

of their classmates. 
 

Congratulations to: - Theo, Amelia, Lola, James, Peter, 
Bethany, Bradlea, Myleigh, Phoebe  

Ryan, Hollie and Joe.  
 

 
 

Next week (31/3/23), we will hold our Year 1, 2 and 3 assembly. 
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Parents’ Evenings  
 

Thank you to all of the parents who attended this 
week on either Wednesday or Thursday to meet 

with their child’s class teacher. It was lovely to see 
so many families fully supporting their children’s 

learning. For anyone unable to attend, please 
contact the main office or email class teachers to 

arrange a convenient time to meet.  
 

Tuck Questionnaire  
 

We are gathering parental views with regards to 
changes to tuck after Easter.  Please could any 

parents of pupils in KS2 follow the link below to 
share your thoughts?  

 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.asp
x?id=VHvDRIFT3kC5gtFgj34GCrRYVSypyRpMvxW3Z
cjSViJUMTJZOVg4V1VXS0dUMkNJT1BHUFgwTkVYV

C4u 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Chocolate Easter Bingo  
 
We would like to say a huge thank you for all of the 
chocolaty donations that children came to school 

with today. For those families who have purchased 
tickets, Chocolate Bingo will take place on 

Wednesday 29th March between 4.30-6.00pm. 

 

PTFA The Smarties Challenge 
 

Next Friday, look out for PTFA members on the 
school gates at the end of day handing out tubes of 

Smarties   
 

Full instructions for ‘the challenge’ can be found 
with the Smarties.  

 

 

Come Dine with Me - Reception  
 
On Wednesday 29th March, we are pleased to announce our next ‘Come 

Dine with Me’ lunchtime experience for Reception.  
 

Parents, please be aware the £3.00 cost of the parent meal must be paid for in full before we can 
serve the meal. This should be paid on My Child at School (MCAS). Any problems with your account, 

please contact the school office.  
 

Please note we are no longer able to accept cash for these meals. 

Cost of Living Advice for Parents  
 
The Families and Wellbeing Service for Cannock have produced information with advice around the cost 

of living. Information can be accessed by following the link below.  
 

https://mpft.padlet.org/gemmawoodworth/cost-of-living-support-for-families-cannock-and-rugeley-
f8g7omxqjsxgro8r 
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School Year 2022 to 2023 
Spring Term 2023  
 

Term Ends: Friday 31st March 2023  

 
Summer Term 2023  
 

Term Starts: Monday 17th April 2023  
 
Half Term: Monday 29th May 2023 to Friday 2nd June 2023  
Friday 21st July 2023 - Last day of school year for children  
 
Monday 24th July 2023 - Inset day, school closed to children  
Tuesday 25th July 2023 - Inset day, school closed to children 



 

Week One Date W/C 27/03/2023  

Primary 
Menu 

Week 1 

MONDAY 
 

TUESDAY 
 

WEDNESDAY  
 

 
 

THURSDAY 
 
 

 

 

FRIDAYS 
 
 

Main 
Course 
(Red) 

Breaded 

Chicken Steak 

served with 

Katsu curry 

sauce 

Beef 

Bolognaise 

Roast Beef  

Served with 

Yorkshire 

pudding & 

gravy 

BBQ Chicken 

Wrap served with 

Salad 

Breaded Cod 

Bites served 

with tomato 

ketchup or 

sweet chilli 

mayo 

Vegetarian 
Main 

Course 
(Green) 

Pasta 

Neapolitan 

served with 

garlic bread 

Cheese & 

Potato Pie 
Quorn balls 

Mac ‘n’ Cheese 

served with 

crusty bread 

 Pizza 

Cheese & 

tomato 

Yellow 

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese, 

Baked Beans 

Jacket 

Potato with  

Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Jacket Potato 

with  Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Jacket 

Potato with  

Cheese, 

Baked Beans  

Vegetables 

Curly Fries, 

Sweetcorn, 

Carrots 

Pasta, 

Garden 

Peas, Baked 

Beans 

Roast & 

Mashed 

Potatoes 

Carrots 

Roasted Root 

Vegetables 

Cauliflower 

Cheese 

Herby Diced 

potatoes, 

Broccoli, 

Sweetcorn 

Chips, half 

jacket 

potato, 

Garden Peas, 

Baked beans 

Sandwich 
Option 
(Blue) 

Ham      

Packed Lunch 

Cheese 

Packed 

Lunch 

Tuna      

Packed Lunch 

Ham           

Packed Lunch 

Cheese 

Packed 

Lunch 

Dessert 
Freshly-made 

Flapjacks 

Syrup 

Sponge & 

Custard 

Ice-Cream 

Tub 

Chocolate 

Brownie, 

Chocolate Sauce 

Freshly 

made 

Muffins 


